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CLOSED TEMPORARILY

In 70 years of business, this is the first time that A. L. Thompson’ has had

to close its doors to the public. Even Hurricane Ivan, earthquakes, and

floods couldn’t keep us from serving our community every day. Now we are

faced with the threat of a global pandemic the likes of which many

generations have never experienced. With the safety of our staff and our

community being our priority, from Thursday, 26 March 2020, we will be

closed to the public until further notice as we assess reopening subject to

government protocol.

Meanwhile, we encourage everyone to be vigilant in following

government’s directives of social distancing, superior hygiene, and curfew

restrictions.

We wish you strong health and happy times with your loved ones, near and

far.


